
	
	
UPDATE	of	RESOLUTIONS		
	
	
The	Itchenor	Society	rules.		
The	Society’s	rules	have	been	reviewed	by	the	sub-committee	and	will	be	
presented	for	discussion	to	the	full	committee	at	the	September	meeting.	
	
Removal	of	elm	trees	in	verge	opposite	Church	Hill	Farm.		
The	Parish	Council	objected	to	this	planning	application	on	a	number	of	
grounds.	However,	 the	application	was	approved	by	CDC	and	the	trees	
have	subsequently	been	cut	down.	
	
Old	Haven.		
The	Society	responded	to	a	letter	from	Historic	England	by	objecting	to	
the	owner’s	request	for	a	certificate	of	immunity	from	listing.	The	Society	
considers	Old	Haven	to	be	worthy,	in	view	of	its	well	documented	history	
some	of	which	has	recently	come	to	light,	of	being	awarded	listed	building	
status.	 The	 Parish	 Council	 shares	 this	 view.	 Subsequently	 a	 further	
planning	application	was	made	by	the	owner.	A	strong	objection	to	the	
application,	 including	 new	 information	 regarding	 the	 building	 of	 the	
house,	was	made	by	the	Parish	Council.	We	are	pleased	to	report	that	the	
application	was	 roundly	 rejected	 by	 both	 CDC	 and	 Chichester	Harbour	
Conservancy.	 A	 Section	 216	 notice	 to	 improve	 the	 appearance	 of	 the	
house	was	issued	by	CDC	at	the	request	of	the	Parish	Council.	Whilst	part	
of	 the	 notice	 had	been	 complied	with,	 a	 substantial	 part	 of	 the	 house	
facing	 The	 Street	was	 left	 untouched.	 CDC	 deferred	 action	 against	 the	
owner	pending	determination	of	the	latest	planning	application.	As	this	
has	 subsequently	 been	 rejected	 the	 Parish	 Council	 have	 asked	 CDC	 to	
ensure	that	the	owner	complies	with	the	remaining	works	immediately.	
	
NEW	RESOLUTION	FROM	COMMITTEE	MEETING	OF	14	JULY	2017	
	
TREASURER.	
Mrs.	Margaret	Raggett	has	stepped	down	from	the	position	of	Treasurer	
for	 personal	 reasons.		Mrs.	Meryl	Mead-Briggs	 was	 invited	 to	 join	 the	
committee	 in	 the	 position	 of	 Treasurer,	 which	 she	 accepted	 and	 was	
unanimously	elected	as	Honorary	Treasurer	by	the	Executive	Committee.	
	
Glynis	Lansdale	Hon.Sec.	Itchenor	Society.	July	2017	


